
       
Thursday, March 2, 2023 

Good morning, Ida High School!  

Winterfest tickets will be sold at lunch. Tickets are $10/ each. Tickets will also be 
sold at the door for $15/ each.  

Seniors, the scholarship website has been updated with local scholarships- The 
Robert Hemelgarn Memorial Scholarship, Ida Civic Club Scholarship, D&P 
Creative Scholarship, and the Monroe County Fair Association Scholarship.  

The MCCC scholarship deadline has been extended to 3/13. If you plan on 
attending MCCC in the fall, please make sure to complete this scholarship.  

Seniors- The current standings for the cash campaign are -3rd hour financial 
literacy 58.8%, 3rd hour senior seminar 45%, 4th hour financial literacy 31.25%, 
and 6th hour senior seminar 94.7%. This competition ends March 7th! 

Sophomores, Juniors, and Seniors interested in Michigan College of Beauty for 
next school year, there is a mandatory Parent and Student Night on Tuesday, 
March 7th. There are flyers in the main office and outside the counseling office.  

Sophomores and Juniors, next year there will be a chance to take a law 
enforcement class through the County CTE Exchange. This two-year program 
will allow students to enter the police academy, earn a state license in corrections, 
and other career opportunities.  If you are interested in this program, there is a 
mandatory meeting March 15th at the ISD. You must register for this evening 
event. There are flyers in the main office and outside the counseling office. 
   
Our Pennies for Patients Fundraiser ends this week. Today is Double Points Day 
with the Quickest Slurp Competition. On Friday, we will have the Use your Head 
Competition. Don’t forget- The best way to win and earn a pizza party, is to donate 
money!  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Students, there is an opportunity to be a part of a FREE after-school Cooking Class 
and Art Class. The Cooking Class starts next Wednesday and runs for 6 weeks. 
The Art Class starts April 26th and runs for 6 weeks. All materials are provided, 
and bus transportation is available. There are flyers in the main office and outside 
the counseling office. If you are interested, the sign-up is in the office and there are 
limited spots.  If you are interested in the cooking class sign-up by this Friday, 
March 03. Please see you counselor with any additional questions.  

Juniors- We are in desperate need of help with concessions at tonight’s Boys’ 
Basketball game. Please see Seth Breitner is you are able to help out your class and 
earn those valuable volunteer hours.  

There will be a GSA meeting in Mrs. Reaume's room after school today. Bring 
your laptops. 

Athletes who are interested in playing golf this season, there is a sign up sheet on 
the office counter. Please sign up this week. If you have questions, please see 
Coach Potter in room 13 of the middle school.  

Girls’ Track begins Monday March 13.  You must have a physical on file and 
come prepared to be on the track weather permitting. 

Girls interested in soccer, please sign up in the office.  

Students- as a reminder- BACKPACKS, purses, satchels, and bags are to kept in 
your locker until the end of the day unless medically necessary. 

At this time, please stand to say the Pledge of Allegiance. I pledge allegiance…  

 


